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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
We would like to thank all the 
children and their parents/
carers for the effort that was 
put into our Egyptian Day this 
week—it was a really good day 
and the children learned a 
great deal. 

 

Next week is Science Super 
Learning Week in school and 
on Monday the children can 
come into school dressed up as 
a scientist, or as someone who 
uses science in their daily lives.   

 

Swimming 

This continues as normal until 
further notice.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :  (words with –sion endings) 

division   invasion 

confusion  decision 

collision   television 

revision   erosion 

inclusion   explosion 

Next week we will be working on non-
chronological reports. 

In maths we will be working on negative 
numbers, addition and subtraction. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next topic homework relates to our forthcoming Global Day which takes place in November. We are 
simply looking for ideas as to what concerns the children the most in the modern world, or what they think 
is going really well. If the children could find some interesting facts about the subject that concerns them, 
and bring these in, that would be perfect. The only condition is that it must be about something that 
affects CHILDREN globally. The deadline for this is the end of the half term, on Friday 25th October.   

English & Maths 

cinco five 

seis six 

siete seven 

ocho eight 


